
 
               Kiwanis Pediatric Trauma Center Foundation 

2018-2019 
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING 

All club members are invited 
                          THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 15, 2018 
                                    Northwell Health System 
                                       2000 Marcus Avenue 
                                     New Hyde Park N.Y. 10042 
                                                  6:00 PM – 8:00 PM 

 
 

At this important meeting you will be updated on the important work of the 
Foundation and the KPTC. The leadership of the Foundation will help you better 
understand how you can support the fundraising and public visibility efforts. The 
health care professionals of Northwell Health will update us on their lifesaving work 
and how our efforts have supported their work. 
 

This meeting is not limited to PRESIDENTS and 
SECRETARIES, WE HOPE THAT MANY OF YOUR 

MEMBERS WILL ATTEND. 
 
It is a great opportunity to hear about our important Kiwanis - Northwell Health 
partnership. Why not bring new or potential members? Share the fellowship; let your 
Kiwanis pride show. While the proxies are important, there is nothing better than 

having you there to share in the evening. 
 
In order to provide a light supper, we need a count of attendees, please 
RSVP JOECORACE@AOL.COM 917-282-9498 
 
Very truly yours, 
KPTC DIRECTORS 
Joseph L. Corace 
KPTC President  

NOTE: TOUR BUS WILL START AT 5:00 
P.M. FROM 2000 MARCUS AVE LOT  


